
 
 
 
 
November 14, 2023 
 
Jersey Central Power & Light 
Kenneth Brown 
Regional External Affairs Consultant 
807 Pinewald-Keswick Rd 
Bayville, NJ 08721 
 
Dear Mr. Brown, 
I am writing to you today to express my excitement about the upcoming Investment Plan to 
Modernize New Jersey's Electric Grid. Providing cleaner energy sources is a deep concern for 
all. As a lifelong resident of New Jersey, I have had many personal and professional experiences 
with JCP & L's service. I applaud the dedication of the company and all its employees to 
maintain service regardless of the weather and other challenging circumstances. 
 
In addition, JCP & L serves the community's needs through philanthropic and volunteer 
programs. Our organization has received this generosity, and we are truly grateful to be 
recognized by JCP & L for our mission to help children with cancer. 
 
I hope this letter reflects our appreciation to JCP & L for being an integral part of our community 
and all New Jerseyans' lives. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Director of Development 
kwetmore@clf4kids.org 
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